
Actions requested by the Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
 
 

Date Action 
Requested 

Action to be Taken Response 

 
24th January 
2012 

 
1 

 

 
Officers to report back to the 
Committee at a later date on the 
outcomes of transformation and 
the implications for the 
recommendations detailed in the 
final report of the External 
Refurbishment of Housing Stock 
Short Sharp Review. 
 

 
Officers to schedule a date for this 
update to be presented for the 
consideration of the Committee. 
 
TO BE DONE 

 
14th February 
2012 

 
2 
 

 
Members commented that the 
proposed concession rates 
increase for use of the Abbey 
Stadium and Arrow Vale Sports 
Centres appeared to be 
disproportionate to that of the 
proposed increase in the 
Reddicard charge. 
 

 
Relevant Officers to provide 
written clarification on this matter 
and to circulate to Members 
 
TO BE DONE 

 
6th March 
2012 

 
3 

 

 
Members requested a full list of the   
restaurant / cafe chains that the 
North Worcestershire Economic 
Development Unit had contacted 
about setting up new outlets in 
Redditch. 
 

 
Officers to provide the list as 
requested and to invite Members 
suggestions on which other chairs 
could be contacted.  
 
TO BE DONE 

 
2nd April 
2012 

 
4 

 
 

 
Members sought further 
information on the £300k variance 
which is due to be paid from the 
HRA to the General Fund. 

 
Officers to provide Members with 
information as requested via 
email. 
 
TO BE DONE 

 
2nd April 
2012 

 
5 

 

 
Members requested an update on 
when the additional report on the 
Housing Revenue Account is due 
to be considered by Full Council. 

 
Officers to provide Members with 
confirmation via email. 
 
TO BE DONE 



 9 

 
2nd April 
2012 

 
6 

 

 
It was noted that the income target 
for the Pitcheroak Golf Course had 
not been achieved. Members 
requested an update on the latest 
position re the provider for the golf 
course.   

 
Officers to provide Members with 
information as requested via 
email. 
 
TO BE DONE 

 
2nd April 
2012 

 
7 

 

 
Concern was expressed that the 
Council’s borrowing figures 
appeared to be too high – 
especially if interest rates were to 
rise. Officers agreed to provide 
further information for the 
Committee’s next meeting.  
 

 
Officers to prepare a report / note 
on the Council’s borrowing 
situation for the Committee’s 
consideration at the next meeting 
on Tuesday 17 April. 
 
TO BE DONE FOR THIS 
MEETING 
 

 
2nd April 
2012 

 
8 

 

 
Members sought clarification on 
how visitor numbers for local 
attractions are counted. For 
example, re the Forge Mill Needle 
Museum, it was queried whether 
the Council includes the number of 
people who access the Museum’s 
website within the visitor figures. 
 

 
Officers to provide clarification as 
requested. 
 
TO BE DONE 

 
2nd April 
2012 

 
9 

 

 
Members requested further 
information regarding what 
happens to Dial-a-Ride vehicles 
that remain off the road as they are 
‘uneconomical to repair’ 

 
Officers to provide the information 
as requested. 
 
TO BE DONE 

 


